
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Reading Newsletter 
We are really trying to focus on reading in school and to raise the profile of it, Mrs Sligo is hoping to 
send out a reading newsletter each week, alongside our normal newsletter. Please find the first one 
attached this week. 
 
Harvest 
We will be collecting food items (described below) for our Harvest 
collection between the dates Monday 4th October and Friday 8th 
October rather than on any one particular day. If you feel that you 
can contribute, please either give your child the donation of food to 
bring into school during that week, or donate directly to the school 
office. Once all the food has been collected, we will halve the 
amount and it will be collected by the Hub and Pegswood Co-op, who collect for the foodbank.  
 
We have been asked that donations should be tinned foods, dried foods or packet foods and that the 
foods should all be in date. Thank you in advance for any donation you feel you can make. 
 
Parents’/Carers’ Evening 
The links have now been sent out for this. You should be able to book your appointment time for the 
relevant date. 
Nursery – Monday 18th October & Tuesday 19th October 
Reception – Monday 18th October & Tuesday 19th October 
Year 1 – Wednesday 20th October & Thursday 21st October 
Year 2 – Wednesday 20th October & Thursday 21st October 
Year 3 – Tuesday 2nd November & Wednesday 3rd November  
Year 4 – Tuesday 2nd November & Wednesday 3rd November 
Year 5 – Monday 11th October & Tuesday 12th October 
Year 6 – Tuesday 9th November & Wednesday 10th November 
 
Wear it Pink Day 
We have decided to support the ‘Wear it Pink’ day in order to raise 
money for breast cancer care. Children can come to school wearing 
something pink on Friday 22nd October.  Any donation would be 
gratefully received towards the charity.  
 
 
 
 
 

Issue 3 Friday 1st October 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 



     
 

Forest School items 
If you are in the process of having a clear out or are buying new wellington boots, please would you 
consider donating them to our Forest School. We are particularly looking 
for slightly bigger sizes (4-7) and as long as they do not leak, we would be 
able to use them.  
 
We are collecting vouchers currently being given out by Morrisons for 
gardening equipment. Please  hand them into class or the office. 
 
 
 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 4th October   Wellbeing Week (collection for Harvest throughout the week) 
Friday 8th October  House Colour Day (children come dressed in their House colours) 
Friday 15th October  Autumn Day (Nursery & Reception children only) 
Thursday 21st October House winners non-uniform day (winning House to be confirmed) 
Friday 22nd October  Wear it Pink Day 
    School closes for half term 
Monday 1st November School opens after half term 
 
 
 
 
 
 


